
     ALDEN SENIORS 

         

  

Our next meeting of the Alden Seniors will be April 13th at 1:00 at the Senior Center. 

Our Birthday meeting will be April 27th at 1:00 and we will celebrate March and April 

birthdays. Remember we are looking for volunteers to fill the Treasurer and Secretary 

positions. This is a good time for our newer members to step up.                                                                                      

  

Weekly activities include: 

Tuesday at 12:30pm Bingo;  

Wednesday at 10:00am Exercise at the Center, also on Zoom Monday, Wednesday 

and Friday.  

 

Crafts has been put on hold. Bowling has only a few more weeks to go and was a huge 

success. Donna is looking into a Spring luncheon, more details to follow.  


